Addendum 2
LA01/2019/0132/F

1.0 Update

2.0

1.1

1.2

1.3

A further letter of support has been submitted. The letter is
from Maurice Bradley MLA and will be read out to the
Planning Committee as requested in accordance with
paragraph 6.5 of the Protocol for the Operation of the
Planning Committee in lieu of him speaking.

The Planning Committee report states at para 8.28 that 10a
Drumbane Road is the nearest occupied dwelling. No. 6
Drumbane Road is the nearest unoccupied dwelling to the
sub-station site. No. 6 is currently unoccupied but benefits
from recent planning permission for a replacement dwelling
(Ref: LA01/2019/0412/0O approved 06.09.2019).

The owner of no.6 objected to the proposal. No.6 has been
included in the assessments carried out by SONI such as the
impact of the proposal on the property in terms of noise and
vibration.

Recommendation

2.1

That the Committee notes the contents of the Addendum and
agrees with the recommendation to APPROVE, as set out in
paragraph 10.1 of the Planning Committee Report.



